
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COVID-19 Updates 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Frangipani and to the island of Anguilla, but 
we realize this is such an uncertain time and that the situation around COVID-19 is 
evolving faster than most of us can wrap our minds around. Our goal is to continue 
to share the most recent information that’s available to us to help with your travel 
plans and decision making. Please also understand that we often times receive 
information at the same time it’s seen by the public, which means that we are 
adapting accordingly and doing our best to be as thoughtful and careful as we can as 
we navigate this unprecedented time. Please continue reading for information on 
logistics related to coming to Anguilla: 
 
May 12, 2020: The Government of Anguilla has extended its border closure until 
May 31, 2020. Frangipani Resort remains closed in line with this government policy. 
At this point, we remain hopeful about welcoming visitors during the summer 
months but await information on policies that will be implemented around testing, 
quarantine, etc. to allow visitors to travel smoothly and safely to the island.  
 
April 7, 2020: The Government of Anguilla has extended its border closures until 
April 21, 2020. Frangipani Beach Resort will remain closed in line with the 
government’s border policies.  
 
March 19, 2020: Effective March 21st, Anguilla will shut down all borders (air and 
sea) to all inbound AND outbound transit. The last possibly departures are on 
Friday, March 20th. Borders are closed for two weeks. In line with this, Frangipani 
Beach Resort will be closed until April 4, 2020 and will continue to re-evaluate 
during this time. We will be in touch with all guests personally about options. At 
this time, public health is the island’s number one priority and we are supporting 
them in this goal.  



 
March 17, 2020: In addition, it was announced today that the public ferries 
transiting from Marigot, St. Martin to Anguilla will run their final service this  
evening at 7:00PM, to be resumed at a later date that is yet to be determined.  
 
March 15, 2020: St. Maarten shared a press release stating that all flights from the 
USA and Europe into St. Maarten are banned for two weeks, effective March 17th. 
At the moment, Anguilla’s Clayton J. Lloyd (AXA) airport is still functioning as 
usual, with incoming direct flights from Puerto Rico and neighboring islands.  
 
 
Our recent meetings with the Ministry of Health have been positive. The island is 
operating as usual at this time, with restaurants and activities still open. To date, 
Anguilla hasn't had any cases of Coronavirus and there are some fairly strict 
measures in place to prevent the virus from reaching the island. Especially in light of 
our rather small hospital facilities, public health is the number one priority for all of 
us.  Any visitors to the island who have visited any region in the world (except the 
Caribbean) are subject to a 14 day quarantine upon arrival into the island to prevent 
potential viral spread.   
 
We recognize that this situation is evolving rapidly and we’re trying to adjust and 
adapt accordingly. There is a meeting taking place in Anguilla today regarding 
further policy decisions which we hope to continue to share as changes are made.   
 
Stay healthy! For any specific questions, feel free to email us directly at 
info@frangipaniresort.com. 
 
 
 
All the best, 
 
The Frangipani Team 


